1535 Haight Street San Francisco, California December 10, 1966

James P. Lang,
General Manager,
Recreation & Park Commission,
McClaren Lodge
Golden Gate Park
San Francisco, California, 91117

Dear Mr. Lang:

Our previous plan (see letter of October 30, 1966) for a music concert and dance ceremony on December 10, 1966 had to be postponed because of bad weather. Therefore, we have decided to reschedule this concert and ceremony for January 14, 1967 at 1:00 pm. As before, there will be no admission charge and nothing will be sold.

We have chosen the band shell in Golden Gate Park because of its ideal location and its beauty. Therefore we would appreciate the granting of a use permit for the band shell and the adjoining audience area for Saturday January 14, 1967 from 1:00 pm to 7:00 pm. We would appreciate an early response to our request.

We are addressing a letter to Police Chief Thomas Cahill informing him of our plans.

Sincerely yours,

The League for Spiritual Discovery